
Early Ford V-8 Foundation Memorial Fund

Remembering a Friend or Loved One

A contribution to the EARLY FORD V-8 FOUNDATION MEMORIAL FUND is a most appropriate way to 
express sentiment at the loss of a friend or loved one.  A notification is sent to the family of the deceased.  
What a better way to acknowledge a loss than to help build a memorial for the collection, preservation, and 
display of the Early Ford V-8 Era for future generations.

_______$25.00     _______$35.00     _______$50.00     _______OTHER AMOUNT

Enclosed is my MEMORIAL FUND DONATION

IN MEMORY OF: ________________________________     AMOUNT: _____________ 

     Please send an acknowledgment to:

                Name: ______________________________________________

                Address: ____________________________________________

                City, State, Zip: _______________________________________

     Donor Information:

                Name: ______________________________________________

                Address: ____________________________________________

                City, State, Zip: _______________________________________

Please print and mail this form along with your contribution to:
Early Ford V-8 Foundation

P.O. Box 284
Auburn, IN 46706

The Early Ford V-8 Foundation is a 501 (c)(3) organization, 
with contributions deductible to the full extent of the law. 


